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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETINGS OF THE 
ALASKA JOINT BOARD OF FISHERIES AND GAME 

 
Notice was given on December 23, 2014 that the Alaska Joint Board of Fisheries 
and Game (Joint Board), and committees thereof, will hold a series of meetings 
for the purpose of developing a list of qualified persons for the position of the 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G) commissioner for consideration 
by the governor, in accordance with responsibilities under AS 44.39.030.  
 
The first meeting of the commissioner selection committee to review applications 
was set for 1:30p.m., December 29, 2014. This meeting is cancelled.  
 
The Joint Board plans to hold a single meeting to develop the list of qualified 
persons for the position. An additional notice providing details of that meeting will 
be announced as soon as possible.  
 
If you have questions regarding this cancellation, please contact Glenn Haight at 
(907) 465-4110.  
 
 
 
                                                December 26, 2014 
Glenn Haight, Executive Director    Date 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 
 


